
Term 6 newsletter

Whole school beach trip

The whole school had a fantastic trip to Weston. The 
children enjoyed playing on the sand, going on some 
rides on the Pier and enjoying a yummy ice cream!

Being an author

Year 1 and Year 2 have 
been focused in their 

authors learning. They 
have produced some 

fantastic learning.

Teddy Bear’s picnic

Year R had wonderful time at Mina Road 
Park for their teddy bears picnic.

WOW what an amazing year! The children have worked extremely hard all 
year.



Football super stars!

Year 3 practised their football skills. They are becoming football super stars!

IntoUniversity

Year 4 were visited by Into University. 
They talked about different careers they 
might want to do when they are older 

and even got to explore some of them! 
The children felt inspired and excited 

about their futures!

Big Dance
Some of our Y4 children have 
been working hard all term to 

learn a dance to perform in 
the CLF Big Dance. They 
represented our school 
amazingly with a great 

performance and by being 
polite and friendly.

Being mathematicians
Year 5 have been 

learning about area and 
perimeter in maths. 

They are super 
mathematicians! 

Return to school arrangements

The first day and week of term are very important in helping 
pupils to settle into school and the school routine. We know that 
children who attend every day during the first week of term are 
more likely to attend well over the year. They are also better 
settled into the changes that happen in new academic years, and 
therefore more readily able to access learning than those who 
miss out.
Term 1 starts on Wednesday 3rd September.
Thank you for your support in ensuring your child returns to 
school on the first day of term.

Please come to our summer 
picnic on Monday at 3pm. Buy 

your tickets now from the 
school office. £3 per family 

which will include a drink and 
a biscuit.

So many trips!!!
Year 6 have been on so many trips this year 
to celebrate their time at Evergreen and how 
hard they have worked this year.
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